
Day in and day out, we celebrate the well-being of the many children and their families who call our 
Ronald McDonald House of Galveston their “home-away-from-home.”  We celebrate every little 
milestone, every ounce a preemie baby gains, every step a child takes on their new prosthetics, every 
smile that spreads across a parent’s face-your name it, we celebrate it.  This is all made possible because 
of your support of our Ronald McDonald House of Galveston.
Once a year, we have a party so we can all share in the joy of keeping the doors of the Ronald McDonald 
House of Galveston open so children and their families have a safe and nurturing respite.  This year we 
are pouring on the red to honor one of our cornerstone supporters, the Greater Houston/Galveston 
McDonald’s Family.  Our local McDonald’s owners open their arms and their restaurants to help our 
children in countless ways.  We will be tapping and clapping to salute their steadfast support.
On Saturday, October 9, 2021, we hope you will put on your red shoes and celebrate with us at the 
beautiful, historic Hotel Galvez.


